
 

COUNTY OF NEVADA  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF SPECIAL DISTRICT VACANCY 
 
 
Nevada County Board of Supervisors is seeking interested persons to serve on the following: 
 
 
 
*BEAR RIVER RECREATION AND PARK DISTRICT: (1 vacancy) One resident of the 
Bear River Recreation and Park District to fill an unexpired term ending December 2, 2022. 
Applications must be submitted to Nevada County Clerk of the Board. Applicant must be a 
registered voter within the District. For further information, contact the Bear River Recreation 
and Park District office at (530) 268-7275 or the Clerk of the Board Office, (530) 265-1480. 
Applications will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. May 4, 2022. 
 
 
 

 
* Members must file a Financial Disclosure Statement. 
All newly appointed and reappointed members will be required to sign an Oath of Office prior to 
serving. Persons interested in serving may submit a Special District Application which may be 
obtained from the Board of Supervisors office, Second Floor, Eric Rood Administrative Center, 
950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City or phone 265-1480 or online 
https://www.mynevadacounty.com/DocumentCenter/View/13789 . If further information is 
requested, contact Julie Patterson Hunter, Clerk of the Board.  

https://www.mynevadacounty.com/DocumentCenter/View/13789

